
June 12, 1991 

Minnesota Municipal Board 
165 Metro Square Building 
121 East 7th Place 
st. Paul, MN. 55101-2142 

To Whom It May Concern, 

ums.lY JUN 1 B 1991 
MMB 

The owatonna Town Board has no objection to the proposed 
annexation MMB. Docket No. A-4849; annexation by ordinance 
of property along the south side of Hwy. 14 into the City of 
owatonna. Please consider this letter a waiver of our right 
to object to the annexation. It is our understanding that 
such a waiver will permit the City to complete the 
annexation ordinance without constraint of the 90 day review 
period as provided by state statute. 

Sincerely, 

~A_;/t=J~k 
/:tit standke 

Owatonna Town Clerk 




